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AMAP for Public Sector Services, Career Practice, Injury Prevention, Cadet Forces, Compliance and Law Enforcement, Defence, Police, and Environment [Ref: 0121]
Revision of Learning State AMAP
Learning State has revised the Accreditation and Moderation Action Plan (AMAP) above.

Date new version published
April 2010
The next AMAP review is planned to take place during 2013.

Reason for the revision
The AMAP was revised to make the experience requirements for the appointment of teaching and/or assessing staff less restrictive (Criterion 3 of industry or sector-specific requirements for accreditation).
Compliance with new requirements

Accreditation requirements will apply with effect from April 2010.
Accredited organisations will be expected to be able to demonstrate compliance with AMAP requirements from October 2010 onwards.
Main changes resulting from the revision

ACCREDITATION INFORMATION (AI)

Industry or sector-specific requirements for accreditation

· Criterion 3 – requirement for teaching and/or assessing staff to have ‘substantial industry and teaching experience’ has been replaced with a requirement for ‘substantial experience’.
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